
June 14, 2005 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Dear Property Owner: 

 

This letter is to inform you that the public hearing for PC 05-01, located at 21W680 Butterfield Road 

is being rescheduled to the July 18, 2005 Plan Commission meeting.  You will receive a revised 

public notice in the mail shortly.  

The petitioner, Lombard Park District, proposes to annex Western Acres Golf Course into the 

corporate limits of the Village of Lombard.  The petitioner is requesting a use exception for a 

personal wireless facility monopole to preserve their existing rights to install such a facility in the 

future.  Presently there are no immediate plans to install a monopole at the subject property. 

 

 

For more information, please visit or call the: 

 

   Department of Community Development 

   255 East Wilson Avenue 

   Lombard, Illinois 60148 

   630 620-5749 (TDD No. 630 620-5812) 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Angela Clark, AICP 

Planner II 

 

Case No. PC 05-01 

Parcel Number: 05-25-110-002, 003, 005, & 007; 05-25-203-001 & 002; 05-25-111-001, 05-25-111-

001, 05-25-300-004 


